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HAPPY THANKSGIVING FROM THE OFFICE OF FILM + MUSIC!

The Office of Film + Music Newsletter will be taking a hiatus this week to observe the
Thanksgiving holiday. We will resume with regular content next Thursday, November 29. 

We are always grateful and excited to serve such an incredible city.  
We wish you all a wonderful holiday. 
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https://www.facebook.com/SeattleOFM?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/seattlefm
https://www.instagram.com/seattlefilmandmusic
https://www.flickr.com/photos/seattlefilmandmusic

